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I strongly oppose this measure.  It will not lower the amount of violent crime.  We 

already have laws on the books that make it illegal to obliterate the serial number on 

a firearm.  Weapons with serial numbers removed are the ones most often used in 

crimes and are often stolen, another crime and one seldom enforced as theft is 

considered "non-violent".  It is not uncommon for persons convicted of firearm theft or 

felon in possession or removing a serial number to be given probation.  Let's see 

some criminal control instead of punishment of law abiding citizens pursuing a hobby 

of gunsmithing. 


